Treasurer’s Report for April 27, 2014
There was no Financial Committee meeting for the month of April.
· Budget Projections for 2014-2015:
· To date I have only received 2014-15 budget items from public relations (Kevin Wagner) and annual campaign program (Terry Karanen).  A reminder that this information must be provided to the treasurer no later than the April 27, 2014 board meeting or I will not be able to adequately prepare our 2014-15 operating budget.  Your prompt attention to this matter is greatly appreciated!

· National Give Out Day

· I am currently in the process of setting up our individual “Give Out” website for this event that will occur on Thursday, May 15, 2014.  Once established, I will post on our Facebook and promote via our listserv.  It would be recommended that we include a small flyer in the May 3rd & 4th concert program book to draw attention to the event and perhaps have the president call attention to it during his announcements.  
· Tax Information:
· Our 2013 tax information (990N form) was filed with the IRS on April 7, 2014.  
· BMI Payments:

· We are currently up to date on our responsibilities with BMI up to and including the March concert with the NJGMC – Garden in the Keystone.
· GALA Savings:

· We currently are in good standing with our projections for the 2013-2014 budget year in terms of the GALA savings account.  I continue to move the $275 amount each month provided we meet our monthly operating expenses first.  Right now the balance stands at $2561.30.
· GALA 2012 Outstanding Balances:
· There are still two outstanding balances for GALA 2012:
· A second letter was issued to one person to continue attempting collection on the court ruling from February 5, 2014 in our favor.  The second letter was issued on April 11, 2014.  The first letter (via certified mail) was issued on February 19, 2014.  No response has been forthcoming.  The amount owed is $449.49.
· The other outstanding balance has shown payments made in the amount of $125.85.  There is still a balance owed of $300.00.

· Past Farm Show Amounts Owed:
· We have finally received our payments for the Farm Show ($526.82) and the Outdoor Show ($2,117.50) from the Womyn’s Chorus.  All records and payments for the Farm Show events are now up to date.
· 2013-14 Membership Dues:

· There are only three outstanding balances still remaining from members for this season’s dues.
· All treasurer reports are attached.

Respectfully submitted to the board by Kevin Wagner, HGMC Treasurer, on April 23, 2014.
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